
 

Friday 26th November 2021 

 

Things to look forward to next week: 

From Wednesday 1st December, children can post their cards to their friends and class-

mates by using the Bearpark Primary Post Box.  

Friday 10th December - Non-uniform and Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 15th December - Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 16th December - Last Day Party/Disco 

 Covid Testing 

Please continue to follow Government guid-

ance. Anyone with symptoms must be test-

ed with a PCR test booked online or by 

phoning 119. If the test is negative, then 

children can return to school.  

 

 

We will be providing a £60 Winter Voucher for 

all of our families who are entitled to Free 

School Meals.  Please let Mrs Thompson know 

if your circumstances have changed. You may 

be entitled to Free School Meals.  

Children break up for Christmas on Thursday 16th December 2021.  

Monday Shaun’s motor skills groups 

 

Tuesday Yoga with Christine  

 

Wednesday Music Workshops for Years 2,3 and 4  

Fun to Cook Workshops 

 

Thursday Years  R/1 and 2/3 Dance Workshops 

Year 5 swimming session 

Dance Club for Years 1, 2 and 3 with Gemma 

 

Friday Tuck-shop 3.15pm 

Virtual Pantomime in school 

 


